
 

 

19th June 2017 

 

Invisible Man Theatre Visit 

Dear Parent/ Guardian. 

As part of the KS4 pastoral curriculum students are required to explore the topic ‘Risky Behaviour” 
to allow them to make informed, safe choices as they develop and mature into adulthood.  

Citizenship is a compulsory requirement of the national curriculum and delivered through 
tutor time. The lessons are planned using national guidance as the framework and aims to 
help students develop an understanding of: 

• diverse national, regional, religious and ethnic identities in the United Kingdom and 
the need for mutual respect and understanding. 

• local, regional and international governance and the United Kingdom’s relations with 
the rest of Europe, the Commonwealth, the United Nations and the wider world 

• human rights and international law 

On Friday 30th June, the Invisible Man  Theatre, who work in partnership with North 
Yorkshire County Council, will be visiting Ripon Grammar School to perform a production of 
‘YOLO – You only live once’, a play about taking risks without thinking, focusing on legal 
highs and sexting. This production will help to support and enhance their tutor time based 
learning. 

If you would like any further information about this topic please do no hesitate to get in 
touch by either email: garmoryl@ripongrammar.co.uk or phone: 01765 602647. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

L Garmory (Mrs) 
Head of PSHCEe 
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